TIMCO

ENGINEERING.Inc.

March 29, 2005

Bette Taube

Federal Communications Commission
(301) 362-3028
bette.taube@fcc.gov

Ref.: Dismissal

Bette,

We incorrectly granted an application on March 28" under the name of:
Belkin Corp.

FCC Id: K7SPS8E874MSE

Conf #: TC610507

There was a typo made in the Equipment Code. The code should have been
F8E874MSE not PSE874MSE.

Please advise you need any further information for the dismissal.
Thanks,

LaKiesha Lewis
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